4-30-19
To the Town of Farmington Planning Board, Zoning Bg
Board Officials:

EGEIVE

MEY 12019

ardiand Town

TOWN OF FARMINGTON
BUILDINGS OFFICE

From: Concerned citizens opposing the Large Scale Co
Power Plant on Fox and Yellow Miils Rd.

mimerciat S0lar

RE: Missing Attorney letter from Attorney Frances Kabot, Zoglin Group

PLLC

Frances Kabot, Attorney, from the Zoghlin Group PLLC, representing our
group of concerned citizens in Opposition to Delaware River Solar
Project in Farmington presented a letter to the Planning Board on April
17, 2019 stating our group’s objections to the proposed Solar Power
Plant on Fox and Yellow Mills Rd. Two weeks have gone by, yet the
letter seems to be missing from the communications posted on the
Town of Farmington website, while all letters from Delaware River Solar
are immediately posted on line and easily accessible. For example, the
DRS response letter dated 4/24/19 from the Boylan/Code Group

regarding Frances Kabot’s letter pops up immediately
Frances Kabot’s letter is missing or not easily found.

Please rectify this immediately. Please post any and al

in its entirety yet

| recent

correspondence articles/emails from our concerned group and post a

copy of this letter on the website as well.

Thank You
Your Neighbors;

Jim Foley, Ann Foley, Jim Falanga, Nancy Falanga, Al Baxter,
Jennifer Baxter, Jim Redmond, Lisa Reed, Chad Redmond
Caroline Heberle, Linda Heberle, Edith Chapman, Eric Chapman,
Gordon Wilson, Stacy Vandenburgh, Arnold Vandenburgh, Jim
Dennie, Dan Geer, Matt Barnes, Terry Biek, Marilyn Fair, Tammy
Johnson, Ed Johnson, Linda Zurich, Jim Zurich, Petrina Case, Paul

Case




